Year 3 Newsletter
Thursday 1st April 2021
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher.

3K - Miss Keight — cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
3P - Miss Pugh — la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
3HK - Mrs Sealey ss833@coppice.worcs.sch.uk

Over the last couple of weeks, the children in Year 3 have thoroughly enjoyed our Rock Cycle
experiment.
We used Starburst sweets to show how the three different types of rock are formed, Igneous,
Sedimentary and Metamorphic.
Sedimentary

Homework
In Year 3, we have decided not to set any homework until after Easter. The children can still go on
TTRS, Spelling Shed, MyMaths and PurpleMash if they wish to complete activities and play
games.
We will still be completing reading quizzes so please remind them to quiz as and when they need
a new book.

Optional History/Art Homework
Over the next three weeks, we will be setting an optional History/ Art Homework for the children to
complete. All pieces of work need to be brought to school by Friday 23rd April.

We would like the children to either:

*Find out about Roman coins and then design and make their own Roman coin. (They could be the
Emperor on the coin!)

or

*Find out about Roman mosaics and then create their own mosaic. (They could use dried pasta and glue
it down or could even make it out of lego and send a photo of their mosaic to their teacher)

Hot Food for Year 3

Just to remind you all that currently Year 3 children should not be ordering hot food from school unless
they’re in receipt of means tested free School Meals. This is due to COVID restrictions and to avoid
crossing of bubbles in the dining hall.

Have a lovely Easter break, Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Mrs Sealey
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